CITY oF OAKLAND

DALZIEL BUILDING ¢ 250 FRANK H. OGAWA PLAZA, SUITE 3341 ¢ OAKLAND, CALIFORNIA 94612

Department of Contracting and Purchasing (510) 238-3970
FAX (510) 238-3363
April 13, 2010 TDD (510) 238-2007

Dear City of Oakland Project Managers, Contract Admlnlstrators Service Contractors and City
Financial Assistance Recipients:

Pursuant to Regulation No. 3, ltem 1 of the Living Wage Ordinance, each year, the City of Oakland
must review the Bay Region Consumer Price Index (CPI) as published by the Bureau of Labor
Statistics, US Department of Labor. After review of the appropriate CPI, the City must adjust the
living wage rates accordingly.

Please be advised that the current living wage rates have been adjusted up from $10.83 per hour
to $11.15 (with health benefits) and from $12.45 per hour to $12.82 (without health benefits).

You have 3 months from the date of this notice to prepare for the rate adjustment. Therefore,
service contractors or City Financial Assistance Recipients (CFARSs) subject to the Living Wage
Ordinance must make sure that the current wages are adjusted up to the new rates effective July
1, 2010. Please notify all affected employees, contractors and subcontractors of the July 1, 2010
rate adjustment.

To support your noticing efforts, attached, please find a copy of the 2009-Living Wage Bulletin.
Please send a copy of the attached Bulletin to all employees, service contractors, subcontractors
and financial assistance recipients subject to the Living Wage rate adjustment. An electronic file
copy is available upon request.

If you need further assistance, please contact Vivian Inman at (510) 238-6261 or call the main
number at (510) 238-3970.

Thanking you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Slncerely,
/()J/A,M, adw( /MW

Deborah Lusk Barnes, Director
Department of Contracting & Purchasing

Attachment.
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